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ATTACH mENT 2.

Australian Government

Office of the Employment Advocate

7 September 2004

Mr Kevin Reynolds
Secretary

CFMEU

PO Box 6681

East Perth WA 6892

By Fax: 9221 1506
Original 10 follow by mail

Our Ref: Coms 18579

Dear Mr Reynolds

Complaint to OEA — AWA of Alan Kuret

Thank you for your letter dated 31 August 2004 which was received by this office on6
September 2004,

In response to your enquiry, the OEA 1s undertaking an investigation into the above
complaint. At this stage of the investigation the OEA is collecting information and seeking to
interview a number of persons in connection to the events surrounding the lodgement of the

AWA in the name of Alart Kurel.

Yours sincerely
v

Loia

- |

v \{\L/k/

Rod Dewsbury

Acting Manager, Network North

Office of the Employment Advocate
GPO Box 9842
Perth
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82 Royal Street
East Perth Wa 6004

PO Box 6681
€351 Perth WA 6802

Ph. {p8] 92211055
Eax: {08} 92211506

cimeuwafdcimeywa com
www.cfmeu.ashi.au

14% June 2005 N 77 50 718 790

Mr Rod Dewsbury

Regional Manager

Office of the Employment Advocate
GPO Box 9842

PERTH WA 68438

Dear Sir
Complaint to OEA — AWA of Alan Kuret

We referto previous correspondence forwarded to you 31" August 2004 and a phone
conversation between yourself and K aren Scoble from this office on 24 March 2005.

we were advised that the OEA would keep Karen Scoble informed of the OEA’s and
DEWRSB's progress on these matters. To date however we have heard nothing further
from OEA.

Accordingly we request notification as to the steps that have been taken to progress this
matter.

“*t

We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours faithfully,

o Kevin Reynolds
Secretary

CONSTRUCTIDN FDRESTRY N!NING ENERGV UN!ON
Constryction and General Division
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Australian Government

Office of the Employment Advocate

27 June 2005

Mr Kevin Reynolds

Secretary

CFMEU

Construction & General Division WA
PO Box 6681

EAST PERTH WA 6892

Dear Sir,
Re Allan Kuret and Shamrock Holdings (WA) Pty Ltd (“Shamrock™)
[ refer to vour letter dated 14 June 2005.

The current situation 1s that the OEA has now been able to gather evidence based on
documentation and interviews of relevant Shamrock officers such that a report 15
presently being finalised. That report will then be considered by the Employment
Advocate.

[ will contact you once there has been further progress on the matter.

]

Yours sincerely

/7

[

/ﬂ /. ;
A

ROD DEWSB
Regional Manager WA

GPO Box 9842 PERTH WA 6001
Ph: (08) 94064 5400
Fax- (08) 9464 5404
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